
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

3. KEEP NEW ZEALAND BEAUTIFUL CONFERENCE 
 
 Further to a report from the Community Board Adviser, the Board decided not to appoint a delegate to 

the September conference in Auckland as its representative (Carole Evans), was unable to attend.  
However, members did request that details of the conference proceedings be circulated when 
available. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


